
Jefferson High School has applied to add a charter school to provide additional 

educational services to our students.  An interview with the Board of Public 

Education will be held November 30, 2023, at 9:10 a.m.  The opportunity to 

comment virtually or in written form will be available.  For those wishing to give 

virtual public comments, please contact bpe.mt.gov to request the zoom link for 

the meeting.  For those wishing to share written public comments, please submit 

comments to bpe@mt.gov.   


